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Personnel Sub-Committee 
Special Meeting 

Monday, February 7, 2022 
Via Zoom video conference 

 
MINUTES 

 
Members Present: Wendy Mackstutis, Amber Abbuhl, Sean Askham 
Staff Present: Melissa Appleby 
Others Present: Evan Marks, Chair of Technology Task Force 

 
The meeting was called to order at 5:08pm. 
 
1) Interview and Discuss Candidates for the Technology Task Force  

The committee interviewed six applicants for the Technology Task Force. Applicants were 
asked about their interest in serving on the committee, their background and experience, their 
thoughts on what we should be doing differently from an IT perspective and their availability 
for meetings.   
 
Following the interviews, the committee discussed the qualifications of the candidates and 
identified three individuals to recommend to the full Board of Selectmen for appointment on 
February 14, 2022. 
 

Adjourn 
The meeting adjourned at 7:28pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Melissa Appleby 
Deputy Town Manager 
 


